



Board of Directors

Lawrence Carter, MD President

Christopher Jackson, MD President-Elect

Loretta Loftus, MD, MBA President-Elect Designate

Donna Breen, MD Immediate Past President

Christopher Morris, MD Past President

Stuart Goodman, MD Budget Chair

Errington Thompson, MD Education Chair

Glenn Talboy, MD Membership Chair

Sangeetha Isaac, MD Physicians-in-Training Chair

Randy Glick
Executive Director

Dear Brian A. Kessler, DO,

Jerry M. Wallace School of Osteopathic Medicine, Campbell University Buies Creek, NC

The Southern Medical Association (SMA) is currently accepting abstracts for its 4th Annual Physicians-In-Training Leadership Conference taking place February 16-18, 2024, at the University of Tennessee Health Science Center in Memphis, Tennessee.

Presenters will compete in person for monetary awards totaling \$9,400:

Oral Abstract Awards

- 1st Place \$3,000.00*
- 2nd Place \$2,000.00
- 3rd Place \$1,000.00

*1st Place Program \$1000 Sponsorship

Poster Awards

- 1st Place \$1,000.00
- 2nd Place \$800.00
- 3rd Place \$600.00

For complete submission guidelines and to submit an abstract, please visit https://sma.org/pit24cfa/ or scan the QR code below.

The deadline for abstract submissions is Wednesday, November 15, 2023.

Medical students, residents, and fellows who are interested in submitting an abstract should visit: for submission guidelines and to submit an abstract. We hope your physicians-in-trainings will submit abstracts to this exciting and educational event!

Sincerely,

Randy Glick

Executive Director

Randy Dlik



Scan QR Code

Southern Medical Association is a 501 (c) (3) tax exempt organization. Our federal tax ID number is 63-0196615. Cash donations are entirely deductible. For detailed information about SMA's Research and Education Endowment Fund, visit https://sma.org/research-and-education. SMA is Guidestar Gold Certified https://www.quidestar.org/profile/63-0196615